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Dear Matthew Hooton
Official Information Act request relating to the School Lunch programme

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request, received on 29 August 2019.
You requested:

“Earlier today you announced a trial of a school lunch programme. Your press statement
at https://www.beehive.qovt.nz/release/school-lunch-programme-launched refers.

Under the OIA, | request the Cabinet Committee and Cabinet papers on which the
announcement was based, and any and all communications strategy documents for the
announcement, and drafts of same. ...”

| have decided under section 15A of the Act to extend the time limit for deciding on your request
by an additional 20 working days.

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your
request. Despite the extension, a response will be sent to you as soon as possible.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section
28(3) of the Act.

Yours sincerely

Y&

Raj Nahna
Chief of Staff
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